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Developing Mathematical Thinking (DMT) Observation 
 Claire Gates from Education Northwest was able to spend the day observing 6-12 math 

teachers on October 19
th

. She provided great feedback to our principals and held post observation 

meetings with our high school teachers using the DMT observation tool. The same teachers will 

work with me during the professional development day November 13
th

 to discuss further 

implementation of DMT strategies in the classroom. They will also have the opportunity to 

conduct peer observations the following week.  

 

 

Eureka Math Training 
 A teacher from each grade level 3-8 will be attending Eureka training for implementation 

and customization. These leaders will be able to train their team to better implement the program 

when they return.  

 

 

New Teacher Training 
 Our second full day of new teacher training with Margo Healy and Debbie Pfeifer will 

take place this week. We have had excellent feedback from the training that took place in 

August. Since the initial meeting the new teachers have been working with Debbie on 

instructional strategies and have had the opportunity to conduct peer observations with her.  

 

 

Federal Program Review 
 We continue to gather documentation and prepare for our federal program review that 

will take place in January.  

 

 


